
Product Safety Recalls 
 

PRODUCT RECALL – STOP USE IMMEDIATELY – STANLEY 1913 RECALL OF 

SWITCHBACK AND TRIGGER ACTION TRAVEL MUGS 

By clicking on the government agency or manufacturer website link, you will be 

accessing information from another website and will be subject to the policies of 

that site. 

Recall Details 

Description:  This recall involves all Stanley Switchback and Trigger Action stainless 
steel travel mugs sold in the United States. The recalled double-walled mugs were sold 
in a variety of colors, including white, black and green, in 12 oz., 16 oz. and 20 oz. sizes 
with a polypropylene lid. The Stanley logo appears on the front and bottom of the mug. 
The recalled mugs have one of the following product identification numbers printed on 
the bottom of the mug.  
 

Switchback Trigger Action 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Name Size Product Identification Number 

Switchback 12oz/354ml/ 35 cl 20-01437;20-02363 

13oz/384ml/ 38 cl 20-02363 

 16oz/473ml/ 47cl 20-01436; 20-02354;20-02211 

 
Trigger 
Action 

8.5oz/250ml/ 25cl 20-02824 

12oz/354ml/ 35cl 20-02825; 20-02779;20-02454; 20-02033 

16oz/473ml/ 47cl 20-02957; 20-02030; 20-02745; 20-02453 



20oz/591ml/ 59cl 20-02034,20-02746 

 
The product identification number is located on the bottom of the mug as 
indicated in the red circle shown above. 

 
The products were sold online (including by Stanley 1913 and Amazon) and 
by various retailers during the time of 2016 through 2024. 

 
Why is this Product Dangerous? 

 
Stanley 1913 recently announced a lid recall of select Switchback and 
Trigger Action Travel Mugs (see the list above) because the lid threads can 
shrink when exposed to heat and torque causing the lid to detach during 
use, posing a burn hazard. 

 
What to Do / Contact Information: 

• Stop using the product immediately: 

 
Please reach out to Stanley 1913 using the contact information below for 
a free replacement lid that will work with the existing product. 

 
• Contact Information: 

 
For additional information, please reach out to Stanley 1913 by calling 

your local toll-free number located at 



https://stanley1913tmrecallint.expertinquiry.com/contactus or by visiting 

https://stanley1913tmrecallint.expertinquiry.com/ 

 

Remedies for Consumers 

Stanley 1913 is offering a free replacement lid that will work with the 

existing product. Consumers will be asked to provide photographs of their 

travel mug, the product identification number and to dispose of the original 

lid. 

Additional Information 

Note: Individual Commissioners may have statements related to this 

topic. Please visit www.cpsc.gov/commissioners to search for 

statements related to this or other topics. 
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